
 
From: Sahagun, Miguel A <miguel_sahagun@gse.harvard.edu> 
Sent: Monday, February 6, 2023 5:13 PM 
To: students@list.gse.harvard.edu <students@list.gse.harvard.edu> 
Subject: Spring Full Term and Spring 1 Add/Drop Deadline 
  
 
Dear HGSE Students,  
  
I just wanted to send you a quick email with important reminders and deadlines. Please note that 
today, Monday, February 6, is the spring full term and spring 1 modules add/drop deadline. 
  
The topics covered in this email include: 
  

• Add/drop/change of grade options 
• Cross-Registration 
• Credit Limit 
• Chen Yidan Visiting Global Fellows Program 

  
Add/Drop/Change of Grade Options 
  

• The deadline to add, drop, and change grade preferences for full semester courses and spring 1 
modules is Monday, February 6 at 11:59pm ET. After the deadline, courses may still be 
dropped, but will carry a permanent "DRP" notation on the transcript.  

  
• The deadline to add, drop, and change grade preferences for spring 2 modules is Monday, April 

3, at 11:59pm ET.   
  
Cross-Registration  

  
Each school has separate dates and deadlines. Please be sure to review the process for cross-registering 
at the host school’s website. The add/drop deadline is the earliest of either school. For example, HGSE 
add/drop deadline is today, February 6 and MIT deadline is February 10; you need to follow the earliest 
of either school, which in this case is HGSE deadline, today, February 6. 
  
Credit Limit  
  
Full-time students may take no more than 20 credits per semester (Spring full-term, spring 1, and spring 
2). Part-time students may take no more than 10 credits per semester (Spring full-term, spring 1, and 
spring 2). Please note that during the spring semester you also need to keep track of your overall 50 max 
credit count. The total credits taken/enrolled in summer, fall, and spring (including January and May 
Terms) cannot exceed the overall 50 max credit count. 



  
Chen Yidan Visiting Global Fellows Program 
  
As announced earlier by Dean Bridget Long, below are the Spring 2023 course offerings from the Chen 
Yidan Visiting Global Fellows program. Please pay close attention to the add/drop deadlines as they are 
different from the standard spring 1 and 2 modules. 

  
• Alexander McLean, Founder and CEO of Justice Defenders 

Visiting until February 10, 2023 
Join Alexander for his lecture, Education: A Weapon to Change the World, Wednesday, February 
8, 6:00-7:15pm, Larsen Hall 203. Find out more and RSVP here. 
Registration for A811A9 (1 credit-bearing course) has been closed. The 1-day lecture RSVP 
information is above. 
  

• LeAnna Marr, Deputy Assistant Administrator at USAID and serves as Acting U.S. Senior 
Coordinator for International Basic Education Assistance 
Visiting February 27 - March 10, 2023 
She will teach the course A811B1: US Foreign Policy and Education: From Legislation, to 
Strategy, to Country Level Programming. Enroll here. 
Spring 1 course. Add deadline is February 20 at 11:59pm. Please email Kristin Foster to request 
permission to enroll. Email: kristin_foster@gse.harvard.edu 

  
• Judith Okonkwo, Technology Champion, Business Psychologist, and Organisation Development 

Consultant with experience working in Africa, Asia, and Europe, Imisi3D 

Visiting March 20 - 31, 2023 
She will teach the course A811B2: Virtual Reality for Education in Resource-Constrained 
Environments.  Enroll here. 

Spring 2 course. Add deadline is March 13 at 11:59pm. Please submit your petitions via my.Harvard 
before this date. 

  
• Alejandra Meneses, Associate Professor, Pontificia Universidad Católica de Chile 

Visiting March 31 - April 11, 2023 
She will teach the course A811B3: Language and Literacy for Learning in Latin 
America. Enroll here.  

Spring 2 course. Add deadline is March 24 at 11:59pm. Please submit your petitions via my.Harvard 
before this date. 

  
Please note that Chen Yidan Visiting Global Fellows courses are only available for residential students. 
  
Contact Us  
  
If you have any questions, please contact us at registrar@gse.harvard.edu.   
  
Thank you, 
  

https://globalfellows.gse.harvard.edu/current-fellows?admin_panel=1&login=1
https://globalfellows.gse.harvard.edu/event/education-weapon-change-world?admin_panel=1&month=2023-02&type=month
https://globalfellows.gse.harvard.edu/current-fellows?admin_panel=1&login=1
https://portal.my.harvard.edu/psp/hrvihprd/EMPLOYEE/EMPL/h/?tab=HU_CLASS_SEARCH&SearchReqJSON=%7B%22ExcludeBracketed%22%3Atrue%2C%22SaveRecent%22%3Atrue%2C%22Facets%22%3A%5B%5D%2C%22PageNumber%22%3A1%2C%22SortOrder%22%3A%5B%22SCORE%22%5D%2C%22TopN%22%3A%22%22%2C%22PageSize%22%3A%22%22%2C%22SearchText%22%3A%22A811B1%22%7D
mailto:kristin_foster@gse.harvard.edu
https://globalfellows.gse.harvard.edu/current-fellows?admin_panel=1&login=1
https://portal.my.harvard.edu/psp/hrvihprd/EMPLOYEE/EMPL/h/?tab=HU_CLASS_SEARCH&SearchReqJSON=%7B%22ExcludeBracketed%22%3Atrue%2C%22SaveRecent%22%3Atrue%2C%22Facets%22%3A%5B%5D%2C%22PageNumber%22%3A1%2C%22SortOrder%22%3A%5B%22SCORE%22%5D%2C%22TopN%22%3A%22%22%2C%22PageSize%22%3A%22%22%2C%22SearchText%22%3A%22A811B2%22%7D
https://globalfellows.gse.harvard.edu/current-fellows
https://portal.my.harvard.edu/psp/hrvihprd/EMPLOYEE/EMPL/h/?tab=HU_CLASS_SEARCH&SearchReqJSON=%7B%22PageNumber%22%3A1%2C%22PageSize%22%3A%22%22%2C%22SortOrder%22%3A%5B%22SCORE%22%5D%2C%22Facets%22%3A%5B%5D%2C%22Category%22%3A%22HU_SCL_SCHEDULED_BRACKETED_COURSES%22%2C%22SearchPropertiesInResults%22%3Atrue%2C%22FacetsInResults%22%3Atrue%2C%22SaveRecent%22%3Afalse%2C%22TopN%22%3A%22%22%2C%22ExcludeBracketed%22%3Atrue%2C%22SearchText%22%3A%22A811B3%22%2C%22DeepLink%22%3Afalse%7D
mailto:registrar@gse.harvard.edu


Miguel Sahagún, Ph.D. | Registrar of the Harvard Graduate School of Education 
Harvard University | Longfellow Hall | 13 Appian Way | Cambridge MA 02138 
| registrar.gse.harvard.edu | he him his | Hablo español 
  
 
  
From: Sahagun, Miguel A 
Sent: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 3:57 PM 
To: students@list.gse.harvard.edu 
Subject: Reminder about Spring Add/Drop Deadline 
Importance: High 
  
Dear HGSE Students,  
  
I hope your semester is off to a great start! I just wanted to send you a quick email with important 
reminders and deadlines. 
  
The topics covered in this email include: 
  

• Credit Limit 
• Add/drop/change of grade options 
• Cross-Registration 
• May Term courses 

  
Credit Limit  
  
Full-time students may take no more than 20 credits per semester (Spring full-term, spring 1, and spring 
2). Part-time students may take no more than 10 credits per semester (Spring full-term, spring 1, and 
spring 2). Please note that during the spring semester you also need to keep track of your overall 50 max 
credit count. The total credits taken/enrolled in summer, fall, and spring (including January and May 
Terms) cannot exceed the overall 50 max credit count. 
  
Add/Drop/Change of Grade Options 
  

• The deadline to add, drop, and change grade preferences for HGSE full semester courses and 
spring 1 modules is Monday, February 6 at 11:59pm ET.   

  
• The deadline to add, drop, and change grade preferences for spring 2 modules is Monday, April 

3, at 11:59pm ET.   
  
Adding Courses    
  
Students may add courses through the deadline dates. After those dates, courses may no longer be 
added.  
  
Dropping Courses  
  



Through the deadline dates, courses dropped will be expunged from students' academic 
transcripts. After the deadlines, courses may still be dropped, but will carry a permanent "DRP" 
notation on the transcript.  
   
Cross-Registration  
  
Each school has separate dates and deadlines. Please be sure to review the process for cross-registering 
at the host school’s website. The add/drop deadline is the earliest of either school. For example, HGSE 
add/drop deadline is February 6 and MIT deadline is February 10; you need to follow the earliest of 
either school, which in this case is HGSE deadline on February 6. 
  
As a reminder, MIT begins and ends their academic term later than Harvard. This has an impact on 
students graduating in May as the Registrar's Office receives MIT cross-registration grades later. If you 
have cross-registered into a Spring term MIT course and are graduating, please pay close attention to 
the HGSE deadline to receive grades (May 15). We are aware that MIT opens grading on May 19. When 
you enroll in the course, please ask the instructor to prioritize your grade and submit it by May 19. 
  
Grades must be posted no later than Wednesday, May 24 by noon. This applies to all grades for 
courses taken at MIT or other schools. 
  
Please note that if you are missing any grade(s) for any spring course – regardless of origin/school - may 
put you at risk of not receiving your diploma on time. Please, especially note courses that meet 
minimum requirements and plan accordingly when cross-registering. 
  
May Term Courses 
  
Credits for courses taken during May Term do not count towards the spring semester minimum nor the 
overall degree program minimums, though they do count toward the max overall program 
credits. Credits for courses taken during May Term cannot be applied to satisfy minimum graduation 
requirements in the same graduating month. 
  
Help Center  
  
Did you finish enrolling in courses with instructor permission?  
  
Getting permission to take a course from an instructor is not the final step to register for their course. 
You'll need to formally enroll once you receive permission. Make sure the course is listed under your 
enrolled courses in my.harvard.  
  
Using my.harvard  
  

• Edit, drop, and swap enrolled courses   
• Validate your Crimson Cart  
• How to cross register  

  
Contact Us  
  

https://harvard.service-now.com/ithelp?id=kb_article&sys_id=9c5e6d82db670f04a914fff31d9619d1
https://harvard.service-now.com/ithelp?id=kb_article&sys_id=dd963c61db6f0704a914fff31d9619c4
https://harvard.service-now.com/ithelp?id=kb_article&sys_id=2cd9131ddb350fc4a752f1a51d9619eb


If you have any questions, please contact us at registrar@gse.harvard.edu.   
  
Have a great semester!  
  
Miguel Sahagún, Ph.D. | Registrar of the Harvard Graduate School of Education 
Harvard University | Longfellow Hall | 13 Appian Way | Cambridge MA 02138 
| registrar.gse.harvard.edu | he him his | Hablo español 
  
 

mailto:registrar@gse.harvard.edu

